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WRITTEN QUESTIONS FROM COUNCILLORS  
 
The following questions have been received from Councillors and will be taken as 
read along with the written answer which will be included in an addendum that will be 
circulated at the meeting: 
 
 

 
(a) Councillor Miller 

 
“Would the Chair of Environment, Transport & Sustainability please set out the 
cost of collection on average (including maintenance and installation of parking 
machines) per pound for coin operated parking machines? Could she also again 
clarify the cost to the council for the pay-by-phone scheme on average per 
pound?” 
 
Reply from Councillor Mitchell, Chair of the Environment, Transport & 
Sustainability Committee.  
 
 

(b) Councillor G. Theobald 
 

“In view of the Conservative Group amendment that was agreed by Budget 
Council to allocate an extra £60k to the public conveniences budget, will the 
Chair of the Environment, Transport & Sustainability Committee please provide 
an update on how this money will be spent?” 
 
Reply from Councillor Mitchell, Chair of the Environment, Transport & 
Sustainability Committee.  
 
 

(c) Councillor G. Theobald 
 

“In view of the Conservative Group amendment that was agreed by Budget 
Council to reverse the Administration’s proposed £50k saving to the noise patrol 
service, will the Chair of the Environment, Transport & Sustainability Committee 
please confirm what level of service will now be provided to residents?” 
 
Reply from Councillor Mitchell, Chair of the Environment, Transport & 
Sustainability Committee.  
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